
WOMENôS WORKSHOP ON AGAIN! 

The Womenôs Spirituality Workshop called Body and Spirit is now scheduled 
for Saturday, June 2, 1-4 PM in the Fireside Room.  

Rev. Sheila Dirks will lead the event that celebrates the uniqueness of 
women. The workshop will explore the spiritual dimensions of the female 
body/soul which calls to mind a phrase addressed to Mary when she was 
carrying Jesus: ñBlessed is the fruit of your womb.ò Participants will 

experience prayer, stories, poetry, and plenty of laughs. There is even a 
hands-on art project.  

You may contact Sheila for more information and to register at 303-449-4302 
or reverendsheila@lightofchristecc.org. The retreat is free but a small 

donation is appreciated to cover the cost of art materials. 

ST. PATRICKôS EVENTS A SUCCESS! 

What's that pop, pop, popping in the Narthex?    
Two of our LOC youth will be traveling with Fr. Teri to Cheyenne River 
Reservation in South Dakota in June for a week long mission trip.   
They will be having a fund raiser to support this ministry.    

They will be popping and selling popcorn after Mass on Saturday 
April 28th for donations.  They are looking to raise around 

$1000.   Bags of popcorn, so buttery and delicious, a little bit of salt 
too, will be available to anyone interested in donating to support these 

two youth. If you have any questions, please contact Fr. Teri  
in the Church Office.  

YOUTH MISSION TRIP FUNDRAISER 

The Adult Mission 
Team would like to 
thank everyone who 
supported this yearôs St 
Patrickôs Dinner and 
Auction. It was an 
incredibly successful 
fund raising event for 
the Mission Trip to 
Houston. Between the 
two events, over $3700 
was raised. This 

amazing success would not have been possible 
without the help of many, many people;  the silent 
auction helpers, the team that prepared and served 
the delicious Irish dinner, the setup/cleanup crews, 
and the bakers who made the soda bread and 
desserts. A very special thanks also goes to Karl 
von Loewenfeldt, Katherine Pagoaga and their Irish 
band that provided a wonderful evening of Irish 
music and songs. What a fantastic event. Thank 
you everyone.  

STEWARDSHIP 

March End of Month Year To Date 

Donations $10,601.00 $29,559.85 

King Sooper Cards $370.20 $1280.45 

Interest $85.85 $274.68 

   

 $11,057.05 $31,114.98 

Expenses $10,310.41 $29,670.99 

Balance $746.64 $1443.99 
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LOCôS GOOD FRIDAY LABYRINTH WALK FEATURED IN THE PAPER 

Light of Christ's Father Terri Harroun prays at the 
start of her church's Good Friday Labyrinth walk at 
Bethlehem Lutheran Church, 1000 W. 15th Ave. 
"(The walk) is this archetype of your life and its 
twists and turns," Harroun said. To view more 
photos visit timescall.com.  

Lewis Geyer/Staff Photographer March 30, 2018  

Irene Yap, second from right, prays before 
participating in Light of Christ's Good Friday 
Labyrinth walk at Bethlehem Lutheran Church, 1000 
W. 15th Ave. "(The walk) is this archetype of your life 
and its twists and turns," said Light of Christ's Father 
Terri Harroun.   

Lewis Geyer/Staff Photographer March 30, 2018  

Nancy McLeod, right, is embraced by Light of 
Christ's Father Terri Harroun after participating in 
Light of Christ's Good Friday Labyrinth walk at 
Bethlehem Lutheran Church, 1000 W. 15th Ave. 
"(The walk) is this archetype of your life and its 
twists and turns," Harroun said.  

Lewis Geyer/Staff Photographer 
March 30, 2018  


